
PUBLIC TRANSPORT GROUP REPORT 

The Group have held a couple of meetings with Trent Barton, the last being on the 3rd. 
December at Brand Court. 

TB have said that they’re prepared to consider changes to the route of the 141 to 
improve reliability and some improvements to the problems with fares have occurred. 
TB also agreed  to talk to TM Travel, who ran the Spira service and are part of the same 
group, to find out what the factors were that caused the cancellation of the Spira 
service and whether any of them could be addressed to enable a similar service to be 
resumed. 

They have agreed to come to a three way meeting with the Forum and Nottinghamshire 
County Council to discuss improvements to the bus provision and funding. Helen-Ann 
Smith attended the meeting on the 3rd. December and will help us arrange such a 
meeting. Helen-Ann used her slot at the Notts. County Council meeting on the 19th. 
December to raise the issues of bus provision and presented the petition put together by 
Steve Ellis which has over 400 signatures. 

Bill Purdue has e-mailed Baroness Vere, the Government’s “Bus Minister” raising our case 
and I’ve e-mailed Lee Anderson asking him to come to the meeting with Notts. C.C. and 
Trent Barton and bring with him the Governments proposals for improvements to 
services. We’ll now see how much of what was promised during the election actually 
comes to pass! 
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